

Update for parents/carers 
I hope you are all staying safe and well. We are continuing to extend our provision for children of critical workers and children identified as vulnerable from week beginning 8th June. We are not opening to wider groups of children at this point. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The latest guidance from Wigan Council is that schools and early years settings do not open more widely before week beginning 15th June in order to allow for a full 14 day cycle of the Test and Trace systems. 
At Douglas Valley we will not be considering whether we can open more widely or not to wider groups of children until week beginning 15th June. I will provide a further update then. However we do have high numbers of children of critical workers and children identified as vulnerable and only limited places due to the need to have children and staff in small groups to keep contacts to a limited and identifiable group of children and adults. 
Thanks you once again for your cooperation and support. Please keep an eye on our website and social media pages for further updates and further ideas of how to support your child’s learning at home.
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